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July 10, 2024 
 

 

 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian, 

I hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. After much thought and careful 
consideration, Kellie Rice-Monteiro, MD decided to move out of state with her family. Her last 
day was Tuesday, April 30, 2024. 

Our records indicate that your child had a NormanMD visit with Dr. Rice-Monteiro sometime in 
the last two years. Per Texas Medical Board rules, we are required to inform you of her departure. 
This will not impact or change your current access to your NormanMD plan. 

It is very important to us that your child maintains continuous health care. Your child’s medical records from their 
visits with Dr. Rice-Monteiro will remain with NormanMD. NormanMD’s system allows your child’s records to be 
accessed online or via web application and ensures that all doctors’ notes and all your child’s medical records will 
be available for their future care. 

We thank you for entrusting us with your child’s health and allowing us to care for them. 

Sincerely, 
 

Jacob A. Childers, MD 
NormanMD, Medical Director 


